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Recommendation Letter

| am writing this letter to provide a strong professional reference for the Department for
Experimental Medicine of the Medical University of Silesia in Katowice. | had the opportunity
to work closely with the Department since 2016 and | can attest its exceptional
professionalism and quality of work.

The Department for Experimental Medicine and its team led by Prof. Jaroslaw Barski have
consistently demonstrated their expertise in the field of the animal surgery. Their attention
to details and ability to deliver high quality service are commendable. They possess in-depth
knowledge and skills that are evident in the successful completion of our courses and
workshops. | was impressed by their strong work ethic while utilizing of the laboratory
animals.

I highly recommend the Department for Experimental Medicine for any collaboration or
partnership.

i 1
% Frrete
Rosmarie Frick, PhD




